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If anything is clear from the last 5 years of political management it's that Oregon is 

too diverse for a one-size-fits-all approach. Giving local boards more say empowers 

local communities to respond directly to issues in a way their constituency values the 

most. It allows for "boots on the ground", real face-to-face conversations, and 

promotes civic responsibility. Instead of imposing upon all communities, let them 

decide and deal with outliers apart. Respectfully, -Ransom Bodeen 


